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Report of the President 
 
 
 
 
The ECU General Assembly in Torino/Italy has been convened for Thursday, 1 June 2006 at 
9.00 a. m. Attached you will find the agenda and an updated Tournament Calendar. 
 
On invitation of Lokomotiv Plovdiv and the Novotel the ECU Board met on 17 and 18 March 
in Plovdiv, the second largest Bulgarian city where already two European Team 
Championships have been held. 
 
As it has already been announced there is a co-operation between MonRoi and ECU. One of 
the aims is the organization of a Grand Prix. The Board has established the guidelines for 
a series of appr. 12 tournaments (annex). This means a necessary change of the 
Tournament Rules which have to be decided by the General Assembly. Federations and 
tournament organizers being interested in holding one of the Grand Prix events should 
contact the ECU Secretariat for further information. The final decision will be taken by the 
Board at the next meeting in Torino. 
 
From 1 to 10 August 2006 a match between China and Europe is scheduled in Shanghai. 
Each team will be composed by 4 men and 4 women.  
 
Ljubljana, 12 April 2006  
 
 
Boris Kutin 
President 
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